
February 2024 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
 

Custodial 

- We are currently without 1 custodian on medical leave. 
- Preparing for spring break cleaning 
- Looking to purchase a new walk-behind scrubber. 

Maintenance 

- Working on outside Rope Lighting at Dayton High School 
- Basic maintenance and upkeep on heating units 
- Preparation for Baseball and Softball Fields is occurring 
- Purchased a new maintenance shed and will be delivered around the first week of 

March. 

Project One 

- Bids for the project are due on Thursday the 29th.   
- The first stage of the project (Chiller removal and replacement) will start on May 28th. 

   

School Safety 

- Officer Brendel and Casey are looking at updating the server that runs the camera 
system. 

- Looking at scheduling the 2nd phase of the Threat Assessment Training from the 
Kentucky Center for School Safety. 
 

Transportation 

- Bus 11 is sitting at Kenny’s Auto Repair waiting on repair. 
- We are expected to receive our new bus sometime in March.  
- We had 21 athletic events and 8 instructional trips in the month of January.   

Student Attendance/DPP 

- Enrollment as of 2/23 was 774 – 406 at LES and 368 at DHS. 
- Attendance percentage through 2/23 –LES - 93.68%  DHS – 90.67% District – 92.26% 
- Attendance last year at this time:           LES - 92.64%  DHS - 90.15% District – 91.49% 
- We had 6 Enrollments and 12 withdrawals the month of January 


